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Parent Council 2014-2015 
Thank you to all of the parents who attended the first council meeting of 2014-2015. We were fortunate to 
have Officer Manjra from the York Regional Police attend our first meeting to discuss school safety and 
community concerns. Our first official order of business was to elect our voting members and officers for the 
year! We are thrilled to announce our 2014-2015 School Council members: 
 

Co-Chairs Teddy Kardaras & Lori Nickerson 
Secretary Adela Pinnock 
Treasurer Michelle Probert 
Voting Members Sandy Acquaviva/Nandita Bhatia/Christopher Gordon/Michael Michalos/Tricia Mohammed/
Nimisha Patel 
 

Our next meeting is November 3rd at 7:00 p.m. 
 

School Safety Reminder 

In addition to the information sent home this week regarding school safety at Legacy, we would like to remind 
Kindergarten parents that they must check in with the office anytime they are in the school. Parents are not 
permitted access beyond the school foyer without signing in at the office. For lunch drop off, parents are 
encouraged to leave lunches on the table in the lobby and inform the office. 
 

Congratulations! 

We are very proud of all of the Cross Country runners that participated in all of the events this year! Our 
students represented the school with exceptional character and outstanding athletic ability! The Senior Boys 
placed 3rd and the Intermediate Boys placed 1st in the Area meet; 17 runners participated in the YRDSB 
Regional Cross Country Meet on Friday, October 10th. Way to go Legacy Athletes!! 
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

We wish all families in the Legacy Community a Happy Thanksgiving!  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 

 

Thursday, October 9, 2014 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Last week on October 2, police were called to the school to investigate an incident in the community. As 
a precaution, and in consultation with York Regional police, a safety letter was sent home with students 
the same day, and also sent to families as part of the weekly bulletin. 
 
The Police/School Board protocol requires that York Regional Police lead communications related to 
investigations.  
 
Please be assured that our school remains a safe place. School staff continue to be vigilant when doing 
yard and door supervision.  
 
Please be advised of the safety measures that are always in place at our school: 
 

• Teachers and support staff have a supervision duty schedule which they follow at all times 
• Our school has a safe arrival program designed to ensure that school staff are fully informed 

when any student is absent 
• Our school is fully secured during the school day 
• All visitors are screened prior to being allowed in the building 

 
The following safety measures have also been reviewed: 
 
 The play area on the soccer field has been reduced in order to provide clearer lines of sight for 

supervisory staff 
 Teachers have reviewed and discussed safe behavior with all grade levels, emphasizing the need 

to report anything worrisome to an adult wearing a safety vest on school property 
 Principal Taylor and Vice Principal Demacio have visited all classrooms from grade 4 to grade 8 

to dispel the inaccurate information and rumours that are in the community.  
 While we are not permitted to discuss the incident with parents or students, we can discuss 

with students any false rumours and gossip related to the incident 
 We ask that parents reassure younger students and discuss personal safety issues with them at 

home.  
 
We are working hand in hand with York Regional Police. Their investigation is ongoing, and we are 
assisting police at all times when requested. You may notice an increased police presence at the school 
since we have requested this for the time being. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
V. Taylor       J. Demacio 
Acting Principal       Vice Principal 



 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR IN AGENDA FORMAT IS ON OUR WEBSITE legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR LINK ON OUR WEBSITE 
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx

